THE

GEORGE
WASHINGTON
UNIVERSITY

J Washington, D.C. 20052 [ Department of Romance Languages & Literatures [ (202) 676-6330

v March 31: 1931

Professor J. Ferrater Mora

Fairbanks Professor in the Humanities
Department of Philosophy

Bryn Mawr College

Bryn Mawr, Pennsylvania 19010

Dear Professor Ferrater Mora:

I wish to acknowledge receipt of your confidential
opinion concerning Professor Pilar S8enz, which she

requested of you for consideration by the promotion
review coomittee of this Department.

I take this opportunity to thank you for the at-
tention you have given this matter.

I am,
Sincerely yours,
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Chairman
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